
From: Jerry Burton
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Billy D
Subject: Fwd: Rohmer seed
Date: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 5:37:45 PM

Heather i found some more information on Rohmer Incident,

Thanks Audra
Jerry L. Burton

432-448-4917
 
jerry.burton1961@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Audra Burton <audra@pyotewatersystems.com>
Date: Thu, Oct 24, 2013 at 6:45 AM
Subject: Rohmer seed
To: Sheldon Hitchcock <slhitchcock@talonlpe.com>, Jerry Burton
 <jerry.burton1961@gmail.com>

Good Morning Sheldon,
 
  Jerry said that you had BLM seed, and he was wondering on how do we go about
 getting some for the Rohmer location to do. Or can you do it? If you can just set us in
 the direction on what we need to do we appreciate this. We need to get this done over
 there ASAP.
 
Thank you,
 
Audra L. Burton
 
Pyote Water Systems, LLC
(432)448-5323
 
audra@pyotewatersystems.com
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